
Dear Red Seal Vending Team, 
 

I am reaching out on behalf of H2GoMarkets.com, an international film 

production, superintendent agency, film set catering service, condo 

development, and a healthy vending solution provider. We are excited about 
the opportunity to collaborate with Red Seal Vending to introduce 

innovative vending solutions to the local and international markets. 
 

H2GoMarkets.com aims to revolutionize the vocational property and healthy 

economy content lifestyle management in the urban social media community. 
Our comprehensive services cater to the needs of various industries, 
including film production, property development, and healthy lifestyle 

promotion. We believe that collaboration with Red Seal Vending can bring 

value to both our organizations and the communities we serve. 
 

We are particularly interested in utilizing Red Seal Vending's expertise in 

vending solutions to enhance our offerings. By integrating your advanced 

vending technology with our unique services, we can provide a seamless 

experience for our clients and customers. Additionally, we are in 

discussions with Seaga as a potential redistribution partner in Canada and 

continental Africa, which opens up new opportunities for market expansion 

and growth. 
 

As part of our collaboration proposal, we envision working together to 

develop customized vending solutions that cater to the specific needs of 
our target markets. Whether it's providing catering services on film sets, 
offering healthy vending options in condo developments or engaging with 

our online community through The Game Changer price 2 play live gaming 

system, we believe that our joint efforts can create a one-stop shop 

experience for our customers. 
 

We look forward to the possibility of partnering with Red Seal Vending to 

bring cutting-edge vending solutions to our audiences. We believe that our 
shared vision for innovation and customer satisfaction makes us ideal 
partners for this exciting venture. Please let us know if you would be 

interested in exploring this collaboration further. 
 

Thank you for considering our proposal. We are excited about the potential 
opportunities that lie ahead and look forward to the possibility of working 

together. 
 

Warm regards, 
Rahim Bangura 

Operations Manager 
H2GoMarkets.com 
 


